Alfred University students clean up trash along Route 21
10/09/18

ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY
PROGRAM
: HEXT 2.0 MILES

ALFRED, NY - A group of Alfred University students led by Rachel Pera, a senior from Kenmore, NY, recently
cleaned up trash along a stretch of State Route 21, just south of the City of Hornell.

Pera organized the Sept. 30 trash pick-up efforts, which included members of the Alfred University women’s tennis
team and chemistry club. Pera majors in chemistry and biology major and a captain of the women’s tennis team.

The group of students collected several bags of trash along two miles of Route 21 outside of Hornell, for which The
Alfred University Division of Chemistry is responsible for maintaining as part of the state’s Adopt-A-Highway
program.



